
 

 

 March 22, 2011 
  

                                                                   
  

Unison is now United Healthcare Community Plan  
  

As of March 2011, Unison has become United HealthCare Community Plan. They have a new address for 
paper claims(PO Box 8207, Kingston, NY 12402). All the necessary changes in the system have been made 
by United Medical. 
  
United Healthcare Community Plan is in the Practice Management system with correct address. 
  
Patients will be receiving new insurance cards. On the card, the insurance name is United Healthcare 
Community Plan (Please see the attached sample card). 
  
Office staff should be careful when they pick the correct plan name from the insurance list. United Health 
Care has a lot of different plans in the system. 
  
Telephone numbers for Authorizations and Eligibility remain the same. 
  
Please visit the web site for more information:  http://www.uhccommunityplan.com 
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